

THE MARYLAND HOUSE OF DELEGATES Annapolis, Maryland 21401

January 28, 2020

Re: Invitation to Join the Maryland Maternal Health Task Force

Dear Maternal Health Stakeholder,

We are supporting the creation of a statewide Maternal Health Task Force to help coordinate the work of the Maryland Maternal Health Innovation Program. This 5-year, \$10.3 million program funded by the Health Resources and Services Administration, is a collaboration between the Johns Hopkins University, Maryland Department of Health, Maryland Patient Safety Center and University of Maryland, Baltimore County. It aims to improve maternal health in our state through innovation in the areas of data, resource availability, and hospital and community care. Given your position and expertise in this field, we hope that you will agree to contribute to this taskforce to the benefit of pregnant and postpartum women throughout the state.

We are writing to invite you to the first Task Force meeting on Monday, March 30, 2020 at Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health (615 N. Wolfe St., Baltimore, MD, 21205) from 12:30 PM - 4:30 PM. We look forward to your participation.

Sincerely,

Jheanelle K. Wilkins

House Parliamentarian Maryland House of Delegates District 20 Montgomery County Stephanie Smith

Chair of the Baltimore City House
Delegation
Maryland House of Delegates
District 45
Baltimore City

Joseline A. Peña-Melnyk

Vice Chair of the Health and
Government Operations Committee
Maryland House of Delegates
District 21

Anne Arundel & Prince George's Counties